
 
NOTICE OF JOINT CRA/CITY COUNCIL MEETING  

 
 

Please be advised that the Sebring Community Redevelopment Agency 
(CRA) will hold a joint meeting with the Mayor and City of Sebring City 

Council on December 14, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to review the draft design for the CRA’s 
Waterfront Redevelopment Project. The meeting will be held at the Jack 

Stroup Civic Center, 355 West Center Avenue, Sebring, FL. 
 

Any person who might wish to appeal any decision made by the City Council of Sebring, 
Florida, in public hearing or meeting is hereby advised that he will need a record of the 

proceedings and for such purpose may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made which will include the testimony and evidence upon which such 
appeal is to be based.  The City Council of Sebring, Florida does not discriminate upon 
the basis of any individual’s disability status.  This non-discrimination policy involves 

every aspect of the Council’s functions, including one’s access to, participation 
employment or treatment in its programs or activities.  Anyone requiring reasonable 
accommodation as provided for in the Americans with Disabilities Act should contact  

Mrs. Kathy Haley, CMC, City Clerk, at 471- 5100. 

 
__________________________________ 

Kathy Haley, CMC, City Clerk 
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